CITY OF

SALMONARM

TO: Mayor Harrison & Members of Council

DATE: October 17, 2023, 2023

FROM: Erin Jackson, Chief Administrative Officer

PREPARED BY: Barb Puddifant, Executive Assistant

SUBJECT: Environmental Advisory Committee - Agricultural Industry membership
appointment

Background:

The Environmental Advisory Committee membership currently includes 13 voting members; one
(1) Council representative, three (3) Citizens at Large, a member representing each of the Forest
and Agricultural Industries, members from five (5) organizations and from the Adams Lake and
Neskonlith Bands.

The term for the Committee member representing the Agricultural industry expired in May, 2023
and the existing representative chose not to re-apply. Staff advertised this position in the
newspaper, on the City website, social media and in the lobby of City Hall and no applications
were submitted.

At the October 3, 2023 meeting, the Committee endorsed Hermann Bruns as the representative
from the Agricultural Industry. Staff contacted Mr. Bruns to confirm his interest in the available
position and his application has now been submitted (attached as Appendix A).

It is recommended that Council appoint Hermann Bruns as the representative of the Agricultural
Industry to the Committee with the term of membership expiring May 31, 2025.

Respectfully submitted,
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Erin Jackson

Chief Administrative Officer



